
CW/PV COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
At Cottonwood Palo Verde we take the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic seriously. Our number one priority is the 
health and well-being of all residents. 
 
Arizona is ranked 3rd in the nation in regard to the COVID-19 Vaccine rollout success. I'm sure the majority of our 
community has at least received their first COVID-19 Vaccine. As Arizona moves forward our Association will also 
move forward. Please watch The Flyer and In the Know for updated information.  
 
Our Recreation and Banquet Departments are now reserving events and concerts. Once again, if you do not feel 
comfortable, please remember it is your personal choice to either attend or not attend an event or gathering. 
 
To sign up and/or receive information regarding the COVID-19 vaccine please go to azhealth.gov/findvaccine. 
Information regarding COVID and the vaccine is being updated on a daily basis. Additional information can also be 
found on the maricopa.gov website.  
 
During this time, Cottonwood Palo Verde will keep residents up-to-date via e-blasts, The Flyer, In the Know and our 

website. If you currently are not on our distribution list, please register at www.cottonwoodpaloverde.com.  
 
The health and well-being of Cottonwood Palo Verde residents will always be our main concern. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely,  Cottonwood Palo Verde Board of Directors 

http://www.cottonwoodpaloverde.com/

